
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Welcome Back 

There were many happy faces 

yesterday when all students returned 

to school fulltime! It was lovely to see 

so many students catching up with 

their friends during the recess and 

lunch break. Thank you to all parents 

and carers for their continued 

support. Staff at our school 

appreciate and understand the hard 

work you put in to doing home 

learning with your students. There 

were many valuable lessons learnt as 

a family during this time. Our school 

has in place increased cleaning 

measures and additional hygiene 

supplies to ensure everyone’s safety. 

A reminder to keep your children at 

home if they are feeling unwell.  

Parent drop off and pick up/
Walking 

Although we started staggering home 

times two weeks ago, with the 

increase in numbers of students at 

school, we are trying to fine tune our 

pick up times. Thank you to all 

parents who have been so patient as 

we work on the quickest way to get 

your child to you. I have contacted 

the Police about the need to park in 

the bus zone between 3.00 and 3.15. 

They were very supportive of this, 

while the need is to stagger times. 

Students who are walking or being 

picked up will be meeting their 

siblings under the Infants Cola. 

Teachers will take down groups of 

students to meet at either the Family 

Pick up gate or the Car Pick up gate. 

Those that walk will be able to leave 

under teacher guidance. Our lollypop 

ladies who work on both Perry and 

Douro Streets have changed their 

times to allow for supervision of the 

school crossings at this earlier time.  

 

School Laptops  

Could I please ask that all families 

who borrowed a laptop/iPad to 

support with learning from home 

return these to the office so that they 

can then be used within the 

classrooms. 

Lost Property 

With this colder weather there are 

more students wearing jumpers to 

school. Unfortunately, many are left in 

the playground, under the colas or in 

classrooms. There are a large number 

of jumpers in Lost Property. If they 

have a name on them, they are able 

to be returned to the owner. If your 

child has lost a jumper, please get 

them to look in lost property. All 

jumpers without names will be given 

to other children who need one. 

Please put your child’s name on all 

items.  

Honey Haven Bee Box Artists 

All students from Kinder to Year 6 

whose ‘bee’ painting was chosen to 

be on the Bee Box received a jar of 

honey from Honey Haven, with 

‘Mudgee Public School Winner’s 

Honey’ on it. The school has also 

received some special jars of honey 
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All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to    

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher.                                             

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

  UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

  BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

  SCHOOL BANKING - NO School Banking (until further notice) 

DIARY DATES 

Tuesday 28 July 

School Photos  

 

Principal 
Awards 

Nicholas Temessl 

 

Deputy  Principal Awards 
William Mattick, Wailen Barrass,         

Jonathon (LA) 

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


made with the Mudgee Public School 

label which we will be selling as a 

fundraiser later in the year. The School 

Captains attended Honey Haven to 

receive the prizes. What an excellent 

initiative by Honey Haven.  The shop 

which is open to all, has a large range 

of gifts, both honey and bee related 

and also has a café. 

National Reconciliation Week 

From the 27th May to the 3
rd

 June is 

National Reconciliation Week 2020. 

This year marks 20 years of operation. 

The theme this year is ‘In This 

Together’.   Today, Tuesday the 26
th

 

May is National Sorry Day. We 

remember and acknowledge the 

mistreatment of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander people who were 

forcibly removed from their families 

and communities, which we know as 

‘The Stolen Generation.’ Students at 

Mudgee Public School will take part in 

discussions, watch videos, listen to 

songs and create artworks to gain an 

understanding of this important 

history. 

Mrs Ros Rogers 

Relieving Principal  

 

 

 

Our Jolly Gym Program for children 

starting Kindergarten in 2021 will be 
held early next term followed by 

Mudgee Beginners in Term 4 

Enrolment forms are  available from 
the school office.                      

Bookings are essential!  

Pick up your forms now and don’t miss 
out on your preferred spot. 

LIBRARY NEWS 
PRC - The Premiers Reading 

Challenge is still going strong, with 21 

students completing their challenge!  

Book Club - Issue 3 orders are on 

their way. As soon as they arrive I will 

send them home with students, unless 

notified otherwise. Issue 4 brochures 

are  being sent home this week. We 

will be accepting cash orders again! All 

orders need to be completed or 

handed in by Friday June 19th. No late 

orders can be accepted as that will 

delay the delivery. Thank you again for 

your continued support of the school 

Library through the purchasing of 

Book Club items.  

Overdue Books - Some concern 

has arisen regarding overdue books 

being returned at the moment. PLEASE 

don't panic! The procedure that we 

follow at this time may seem a little 

hard however, this issue will return to 

normal in the coming months. For the 

time being please don't stress over 

your child's    overdue book/s. Happy 

Reading!   
Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

KN Sharna Robbins 

KC Indie O'Brien 

KL Sophie Dale 

KW Chase Coupe 

1R Ciannan Crew 

1T Harrison Galloway-Smith 

1S Amelia Li 

1C Hendrix Campbell 

2H Grace Bungate 

2S Max Murnane 

2C Holly Daoudi-Davis 

2W Tom Murray 

MW Bug Clarke 

JC Oliver Robertson 

3W Grace McDermott 

3T Ruby Lumsden 

3B  Myles Manwaring 

3L Alannah Cumberland 

4E Mack Lloyd 

4J Spencer Brown 

4D Ayla Vitnell 

5/6J Chloe Underwood 

5/6B Bella Platt 

5/6M Eden Smith 

5/6K Dillon Cheetham 

5/6C Pippa Orth 

5/6L Alexia Burgoyne 

SM Chloe Healy 

TT Layla Clough 

GY Aiden Schrouder 

LA Makayla Buckman 
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School Captains 


